
STONKERS RETURN 
TO GOULBURN  
FOR OPENING

CATCH A TROPHY TROUT

From Saturday 7 September 2019
The Goulburn River and Eildon Pondage will share  
in 2,000 massive ‘stonker’ rainbow trout to 4kg,  
to be stocked at 11 sites for trout opening. Like last 
year, they’ll have a combined weight of 7 tonnes, 
guaranteed to create lifelong memories for lots of 
fishers and their families.

Come celebrate trout opening, get amongst the  
action and swing by the FREE Goulburn Fishing  
Festival or Ballarat Fishing Festival on that day  
too from 10am till 2pm.

www.vfa.vic.gov.au/fishfest
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